
Pitstone Memorial 
Hall is registered 
charity, managed by 
a team of  

enthusiastic local  

volunteer trustees.   

 

We extend a warm welcome to anyone who 
wishes to find out more about our lovely halls 
and how we run.  

 

You don't need any special skills or  

experience, just an interest in supporting your lo-
cal community.  

 

If you can spare a couple of hours a month, 
please don't hesitate to get in touch. We would 
be thrilled to hear from you.   

Our email address is pmhchair@pitstone.co.uk 
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